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SALUTE TO COUNTRY MUSIC STARS PIT BUTTRAM AT LANDMARK

"A Salute to Country
Music" currently in
the Landmark's Jubi-
lee Showroom, head-

lining Sherry Bryce"
and The Plainsmen,
spotlights special
guest star Pat But-tra- m

in the comedy
slot.

Traveling, the dusty
trail with GeneAutry
for over 15 years, But-tra- m

became a western
Jgend as the great

cowboy's sidekick in
over 6Q motion pic-
tures and 100 televi-
sion episodes. More
recently his percep-
tive interpretation of
the con - artist "Mr.
Haney" on the "Green
Acres" television
series, made the
character both humor-
ous and loveable rather
than loathsome. The
program was so well-receiv- ed

that it is
presently being re-r- un

locally and throughout
the country. Buttram
is called upon time
and time again to dis- -

bis prowess as
- dinner speaker

host for testimon- -
Iplay

PAT

ials, award dinners,
conventions and indus-
trial shows. He pre-
sently has a column in
syndication, "Pat Bu-
ttram Sez" an assem-
blage of original and
throught - provoking
comments on "cur-rent- gg

vents.
Sherry Bryce, who

first became known for

her duo releases with
Mel Tillis "Mr.
Right and Mrs.
Wrong," " You Are The
One" and "Don't Let
Go." also recalls
some of her own hit
singles during the
musical jubilee such
as "Pretty Lies"
and her latest "Every-
thing's Coming Up
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